January 13, 2020

Honorable Eli Bebout
Honorable Bob Nicholas

Joint Appropriations Committee
200 West 24th Street

Capitol Building, E201
Cheyenne, WY 82002

Re: Local Governments (Letter #6)

Dear Chairman Bebout, Chairman Nicholas and members of the Joint Appropriations
Comimittee,

Investments in local communities are important to the quality of life of every Wyoming citizen
and the economic fabric of this state. Assisting local governments and allowing them to
determine their community needs is critical to the future of Wyoming. Therefore, I recommend
in my profile -- and confirm with this letter -- a request for $105 million from the Legislative
Stabilization Reserve Account for cities, towns and counties.

. o
Sincerely, //

Mark Gordon
Governor

200 WEST 24TH STREET MARK GORD ON 307.777.7434 + GOVERNOR@WYO.GOV

CHEYENNE, WY 82002-0010 GOVERNOR OF WYOMING HTTP://GOVERNOR.WYO.GOV



